
 

21 November 2023 

Equality Commission intervenes in the Legacy Act 

“The Equality Commission for Northern Ireland is intervening in proceedings in the 
High Court, in the matter of  an application by Dillon and Others for Judicial Review, 
in relation to the Northern Ireland Troubles (Legacy and Reconciliation) Act 2023 
(the Legacy Act). 
  
“The Commission has responsibility under Article 2 (1) of the Windsor Framework to 
ensure that the Government upholds its commitment to the protection of certain 
equality and human rights after Brexit. 
  
“This intervention only relates to the specific aspects of these cases concerning 
Article 2 (1) of the Windsor Framework.” 


